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To:            Chairman Kelby Robison & MVWD Board of Directors 
 
From:        Lon Dalley, Assistant General Manager 
 
Date:         August 1, 2024 
 
Subject:     Moapa Valley Water District Lead Service Line Inventory Update   
 
 
Background 
 
 
On January 15, 2021 EPA released the Lead and Copper Rule Revision which included the Lead 
Service Line Inventory mandate. This mandate requires all water systems to take action to address a 
significant source of lead in drinking water, first step is creating an inventory of all service lateral lines to 
verify the location of lead service lines. This requires a lot of research and even physical verification by 
field crews at some locations. This Lead Service Line Inventory is due October 16th 2024. MVWD is 
currently 88% completed on our inventory list. 
 
  
 
Suggested Motion 
 
Information and Possible Discussion Only 
 
 


